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families! We wish you a very safe & warm holiday season.

- Important Community Update -

Rhode Island Data Breach
Any individual who has received or applied for state health coverage or health and
human services programs or benefits could be impacted by this breach.

For information, updates, resources on how patients can protect their
personal information, and managing services affected by the breach, please
visit the State’s designated response website at cyberalertri.gov. 

Blackstone Valley Community Health Care
celebrating 30 years of offering the highest
quality, lowest cost health care. Thank you
for trusting us with your care.
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